
 

FAQs 

When is the last day of school for the 2019-20 school year?  
The last day of instruction for Our Savior Lutheran students and teachers will be on Friday, May 29, 
2020.  

What if my child needs a Chromebook or needs technology help? 

Our Savior has Chromebooks available for families to borrow during this time.  Please contact 
Principal Couser or our Technology Manager, Josh Wyatt, if you need help or have questions. 

When can personal items be retrieved and school items returned? How will it be done? 

We are currently abiding by the directives of our governor as outlined in the “Stay Safe, Stay Home” 
order and are not able to enter the school building.  Once we have further instructions on what we are 
allowed to do, we will set up dates and times for these items to be taken care of. We will notify 
parents with our plans as soon as they are in place. It is our hope that we will be able to do this by the 
end of May 2020. 

Will students receive grades for the third trimester? 

Teachers are currently monitoring student’s work and participation in distance learning.  There are 
discussions taking place among teachers as they decide how best to record the progress of our 
students during this time. Report cards will be mailed home at the end of the school year as usual. 

Will there still be end of the year awards? 

Yes, students will still receive the end of the third trimester awards and end of the year awards.  Plans 
are currently being made as to how those will be handled. 

What are the plans for 8th grade graduation? 

We are waiting to hear when the stay at home order will be lifted to make a definite decision.  It is our 
hope to have graduation on the scheduled date, which is Sunday, June 7th.  Parents will be notified if 
there are changes to our original date. 

What are the plans for Panther Camp? 

Plans are going forward for summer camp.  At this time we do not know when we will be allowed back 
into the building, but it is our hope that we will be able to open camp at the scheduled time in June. 
Parents may still register their child for camp at www.panthercamp.weebly.com.  Windy Carroll will be 
communicating with parents regarding camp start date and other camp information. 

What if I have questions regarding school, want to enroll a child, or need  paperwork from the 
school office? 

You may still get your questions answered, enroll your child or get needed paperwork from Our 
Savior anytime by contacting our school secretary, Deb Walworth, at 
dwalworth@oursaviorlansing.org.  She is able to help you with any information you need, including 
emailing documents to you. Completed documents may be submitted by email to Deb or by mailing 
them to the school address.   
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